The Matt Savage Marching Percussion Camp
(919) 815-6963 msavage198@gmail.com

CONFIRMATION AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION!
Dear Campers and Parents.

Hello, and thank you for enrolling in the Matt Savage Marching Percussion Camp! We are looking
forward to another incredible camp this year! Please read the following information very carefully.

Please find and complete the two forms included in this document. 1) Medical release/Insurance
form. 2) Camp Rules and Regulations. Once again, these forms need to be signed and brought
with you to camp check in.

Speaking of check in... please plan to arrive at Camp Pine Hill for check in Sunday afternoon between
5:00 and 6:30 PM. Dinner will NOT be served Sunday night so be sure to eat prior to arriving. Make
sure you have your forms signed and bring a check or cash with the balance of your camp fee. Credit
card payment is not available.

The address of Camp Pine Hill is... 2096 Baptist Rd, Bennettsville, SC 29512

Camp will conclude Saturday, June 22nd with a special performance by all of the drum lines. Parents
and friends are encouraged to attend! Please plan to arrive at 10:30AM as the performance will begin at
11:00AM. Feel free to bring lawn chairs and video the performances! The campers will be ready to
leave by 12:30pm.

Here is a check list of what you will need to bring to be prepared for camp.

Stuff To Bring:
SLEEPING BAG, BED SHEET & PILLOW EXTRA MONEY FOR SNACKS
MOSQUITO REPELLENT SWIM SUIT
1 OR 2 BATH TOWELS SUN GLASSES
SHOWER ARTICLES/TOILETRIES SUN BLOCK

___ RAIN GEAR FOR LIGHT RAIN.

____ WATER JUG OR THERMOS

____ SNEAKERS OR TENNIS SHOES (FOR MARCHING)

____ APPROPRIATE CLOTHING (HOT, SUNNY DAYS/ WARM OR COOL EVENINGS)
_____HAND DRUM OR SMALL HAND PERCUSSION INST. (optional)

____SOME TYPE OF HAT OR CAP

If you are planning on playing SNARE or QUADS (tenors) at camp, we ask you bring this with
you, including a carrier and stand if you have one. Bass Drums and Pit Equipment will be
provided. If this is a problem, let us know and we will attempt to provide one for you.

It is very important that you bring a rubber type practice pad. No Remo practice pads please. We will
have a limited number of pads to borrow for the week. Let us know if you would like to reserve one.
During the week, mornings will be spent on your pad. Everyone will receive a free pair of Vic Firth
marching sticks.

If you or your parents have any questions regarding any of this information please call or email at the
information above. We look forward to seeing you at camp!

Matt Savage



